
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Hybrid Learning Families: 
 
We want to thank you for your support during this first quarter of the school year. We 

have continued to discuss safe ways to increase instructional time, and we are in the 

process of planning on having students transition back into a four day in-person school 

week. Most likely this will be done on a staggered basis, bringing a few grade-levels 

back at a time as we monitor safety. As we increase the number of students in the 

building we will continue to provide social distance whenever possible. However, as a 

result, students and staff may need to wear masks at all times excluding mealtimes. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please email reopening@morriscsd.org. Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katharine Smith, Principal 
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